
GoDaddy Appoints Michele Lau
CLO and Mark McCaffrey CFO
“GoDaddy Inc. (NYSE: GDDY), the company that empowers everyday
entrepreneurs, today announced Michele Lau will assume the
role of GoDaddy’s Chief Legal Officer effective July 12, 2021,
and Mark McCaffrey will assume the role of GoDaddy’s Chief
Financial Officer effective June 2, 2021. Both will report to
GoDaddy CEO Aman Bhutani. Lau and McCaffrey replace CLO Nima
Kelly and CFO Ray Winborne, who both announced their intent to
retire earlier this year,” posted GoDaddy in their Newsroom.

“With  close  to  20  years  of  legal  experience,  Lau  most
currently served as Senior Vice President, Corporate Secretary
and  Associate  General  Counsel,  Corporate,  Governance  and
Transactions at McKesson Corporation. In her role, Lau advises
McKesson’s board and executives on strategic matters related
M&A,  McKesson  Ventures,  corporate  strategy,  shareholder
engagement,  securities,  executive  compensation,  corporate
governance, ESG, antitrust, debt, treasury, bankruptcy, real
estate, subsidiary governance, stock plan administration and
the  McKesson  Foundation.  Lau  co-chairs  the  National  Asian
Pacific Bar Association’s In-House Counsel Mentoring Program
and serves on the board of directors of the Asian Pacific
Fund.”

Read the release.
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